
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                           September 21, 2011 
 
Una Vez Mas Phoenix License, LLC 
c/o Marnie K. Sarver, Esq. 
Wiley Rein LLP 
1776 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20006 
 
       Re: File No. BDFCDTA-20090903AAB 
        Facility ID No. 73764 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
 By letter dated August 6, 2010, the staff dismissed the above-referenced digital flash-cut 
application because the Government of Mexico objected to the proposed facility because it does not 
comply with the distance required for protection of channel 41 at Sonoita, Sonora.  Una Vez Mas Phoenix 
License, LLC filed a timely petition for reconsideration submitting an engineering statement 
demonstrating that no interference would result from the operation of its proposed facility to a full-power 
facility operating on channel 41 at Sonoita. 
 
 In view of the foregoing, the petition for reconsideration IS GRANTED and the application IS 
REINSTATED for further coordination with the Government of Mexico. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Hossein Hashemzadeh 
        Deputy Chief, Video Division 
        Media Bureau 


